
 

 

We are very excited to announce that Spectacular Science Club is returning 

to Heber Primary School this Spring Term! 

Spectacular Science Club is an after-school club that offers an hour of 

awesome fun in which children can learn more about the wonderful world of 

science. During each session, children are truly engaged with different hands-on 

science experiments, including rockets, slime creations, circuits, learning about 

the planets, magnets, tie-dying, lava lamps, marble runs, and lots, lots more! 

Spectacular Science Club has been running since September 2018 and has 

proved to be a huge success. All teachers are fully trained and have enhanced 

DBS checks. 

Sessions for children in Years 1 and 2 will be held on Tuesdays after school 

from 3.30 to 4.30 p.m.  

Dates: Tue 14th January 2025 - Tue 1st April 2025 (no session Tuesday 

18th March). This term consists of 10 sessions and costs £100 for the term.  

If your child is interested in joining Spectacular Science Club, please sign up via 

our website:  

https://love2learn.classforkids.io  

Kindest regards, 

The Spectacular Science Team 

admin@spectacularscienceclub.co.uk  
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